Welcome to 1st Grade

Dear Melton Families,

Welcome to First Grade at Melton! My name is Amanda Kloehn, and I will be your child's teacher this year. I am very excited to begin a new school year with you! Our room is B-10. I have purchased many of the basic supplies your child will need to be ready and organized, so rather than send an extended list of supplies for you to search for, I just ask for a class fee to cover the cost of classroom materials. However, there are a few things you can send in with your child to keep our classroom stocked for the year.

If there are any problems or questions, please contact me at school at 775-746-7440 or akloehn@washoeschools.net.

*** Class Fee: \$25

The following are supplies we will be using in our classroom.

- 1 pair of personal headphones
- 1-2 fine point black expo markers
- 3-4 sheets of reward stickers (various sizes)
- 1 4oz. Bottle of Elmer's glue (liquid)
- 1 box tissues (kleenex)

The class fee is \$25 to cover the cost of supplies and extra projects throughout the entire year. Please make checks out to Rollan Melton. The class fee will be used for classroom supplies, but will also be used for holiday projects, science experiments, art projects, and classroom celebrations! The only thing not included are field trips.

Personal supplies <u>label</u> with student's name:

- Sturdy personal headphones
- Backpack
- Reusable water bottle

Thank you and welcome to 1st grade!

Kindest Regards,

Amanda Kloehn